
 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 

November 2024 – December 2024 
 

We hope that you and your children enjoyed the October half term! We are excited to 

see your children again! We have some amazing topics this half term, which will excite 

your children, including: Space and Mountains. We have lots of fun and thrilling lessons 

planned for the next 7 weeks!   

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to pop into school or 

email your child’s class teacher. 

Many thanks, Mrs Phipps and Mrs Benson        

Writing lessons:  

We are very excited to start writing after 

a half term focusing on the place value 

of punctuation and grammar.  

We will start by creating a non-

chronological report about the planets 

in our solar system. We will then 

complete a recount, where we will use 

more descriptive language in our fiction 

writing.  

 

 

This half term’s learning:  

 

Science  

Space - This half term we will be looking 

at space and our solar system.  

 

Computing  

Video editing- tips and tricks for 

creating short videos.  

 

PSHE 

Celebrating difference- this topic will 

explore how we are all unique.  

 

RE 

How and why are Jewish festivals 

celebrated today? - children will 

understand the importance of festivals 

in the Jewish calendar. 

  

PE 

Football  

Team games  

 

Art 

Textiles- children will learn various 

sewing techniques.  

 

French  

Pets- children will learn the 

names of various 

pets/animals.  

 

 

Weekly Calendar:  

Wednesday and Thursday 

P.E.- Please send your 

children to school in their PE 

kit on this day.  

Thursday  

Book bags brought in 

Friday 

new homework set. 

You can help your child by:  
• Listening to them read on a regular 

basis and completing children’s 

reading records.  

• Supporting them with their 

homework each week.  

• Allowing them to carry out any extra 

research at home. This can be 

linked to our geography, science 

and writing topics.  


